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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

Ms Louise  Upton SUPPRT2013/4605/P 225A Brecknock Road 

London 

N19 5AA

Rob Tulloch 19/08/2013  16:28:35

Response:

I think the proposal to ensure the building is occupied and in good condition again as well as the introduction of a retail space will enhance the local area further and provide additional security to the 

neighbouring properties.
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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

Mr Simon C Astridge SUPPRT2013/4605/P 225A Brecknock Road 

London 

N19 5AA

Rob Tulloch 19/08/2013  15:59:58

Response:

I am a local resident and am keen to see sensible change of use approval that can warrant a successful and sustained business use at a property that has been redundant and neglected for many years.

I am therefore in full support of this application if it can mean a business can thrive in an already vibrant area.  It doesn't make sense for Camden or local residents to have a building not contributing to 

the local community.
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